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In her new book, Reimagining Capitalism in a World on Fire, leading
economist Mariana Mazzucato argues that capitalism is not working for the
majority of people and that we need to reimagine it in Free Download to
create a more just and sustainable future.
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Mazzucato argues that the current system of capitalism is based on a
flawed logic that assumes that the market will always produce the best
outcomes for society. However, as she shows, this logic has led to a
number of problems, including:

Growing inequality

Environmental degradation
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Financial instability

Mazzucato argues that we need to move beyond the current system of
capitalism and create a new system that is based on the principles of
sustainability, justice, and democracy. She outlines a number of proposals
for how to do this, including:

Investing in public goods and services

Creating a more progressive tax system

Democratizing the workplace

Mazzucato's book is a timely and important contribution to the debate
about the future of capitalism. She offers a clear and concise analysis of
the current system and a roadmap for how to create a more just and
sustainable future.

Reviews

"Reimagining Capitalism in a World on Fire is a must-read for anyone who
cares about the future of our planet and its people. Mariana Mazzucato
offers a powerful critique of the current system and a vision for a better way
forward.

-Naomi Klein, author of The Shock Doctrine

"Mariana Mazzucato is one of the most important thinkers of our time. In
Reimagining Capitalism in a World on Fire, she shows us how to create a
more just and sustainable economy.

-Thomas Piketty, author of Capital in the Twenty-First Century



"Reimagining Capitalism in a World on Fire is a brilliant and provocative
book. Mariana Mazzucato challenges us to rethink the very foundations of
our economic system.

-Ha-Joon Chang, author of 23 Things They Don't Tell You About Capitalism

About the Author

Mariana Mazzucato is a professor of economics at University College
London. She is the author of several books, including The Value of
Everything: Making and Taking in the Global Economy and The
Entrepreneurial State: Debunking Public vs. Private Sector Myths.
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